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23rd April 2018
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There are only a few weeks until the Key Stage 2 SATs.  Some children can feel anxiety during this week; to try to help with this, and to settle the children in plenty of time for the beginning of the test, we would like to invite all the Year 6 children to a special breakfast club on Friday 11th May, Monday 14th May, Tuesday 15th May, Wednesday 16th May and Thursday 17th May. 
The children are welcome to come into school from 08:20 (they should enter via the Year 6 playground door as usual) to eat breakfast with their friends, chat together calm their nerves and get ready for the day.  It would be great for their team spirit if every Year 6 child was able to attend. 
We will serve the children juice, milk, toast, or cereal and fruit with something a little bit more special on the Thursday breakfast to celebrate the end of a busy week.  
Please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 27th April, so we can organise the appropriate amount of food.  Please note, this is a special event for Year 6 children only and we cannot accommodate siblings.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs S Barlow and Mrs S Burnard, Mrs Haycock and Mrs Hood
Year 6 Breakfast Club
May 11th, 14th, 15th, 16th, 17th 
Child’s name: ………………………………………………………...  Class: ……………
Will be present at Breakfast Club on: 
           Friday 11th May
	Monday 14th May
	Tuesday 15th May 
	Wednesday 16th May
	Thursday 17th May
(Please tick to show which days they will be attending the Breakfast Club) 
Please list below any foods your child cannot eat.








Signed: …………………………………………………………………… (parent / guardian)
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